
 

Coming Events 

May 16, 2019 

Attendance,  15 

Guests:  Steve Combs, Chris and Brette Ackman, Nathan Carey, Jonah Sanford, Austin Bruns, 

Ryan Freeman, Charles Strain, Brayden Hudson, and Dustin Gipson 

Drawing Winner: Kayde Holton      

May Birthdays:  Peter Warmpck 11, Mike Gregory 18, Louie Rodgers 24          

Cooks,  Wayne Forbis,  and Jack 

Coming Events: 

St. Judes Golf Tournament, Th, June 6, 11:00 at Lake of the Woods Golf Course 

Show-Me State Senior Games,  June 6 through 9 

Sturgeon Rodeo, Fri & Sat, June 14-15, at the Sturgeon Fairgrounds 

Today's Meeting:  President Don Helmreich opened our meeting at 6:45.  Lindsey Wulff led us 

in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Doug Oncken replaced the old steps and built a new ramp to the 

back door and it really looks nice.  Kayde says, ‘See what happens when I complain.’  Thank 

you, Doug.  Jack went over the schedule for Columbia College and we still have a pretty light 

Summer schedule.  It looks like there will be a lot of changes at Columbia College next year.  

They are dropping in the NAIA, from a division 1 to a division 3 program.  The main difference 

in changing divisions, is a reduction in scholarships.  This will affect the caliber of recruits at CC 

and will probably result in them being less competitive.  The volleyball coach has already left the 

college.  We will have to wait and see what happens.  We have already lost the Norm Stewart 48 

Hours of Basketball, as this event is moving to MU.  We had a Speak Your Mind program at 

Hickman High School last Tuesday evening.  Only 9-10 students attended the event.  This was a 

very disappointing turnout and we question the viability of a program that used to be something 

that Hickman High School could be proud of.  Doug Oncken led us in the Optimist Creed to 

close the meeting. 

Today's Program:  We had no program this morning but we did have the Harrisburg High 

School Baseball team join us for breakfast.  Their assistance at our Harrisburg Pancake Day was 

very valuable and we thanked them by presenting them with a check for $1000. 

Upcoming Programs: 
   June 23   Pascale’s Pals 


